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Dear Ms},a(ger %&/%\&/

Thank you for your constituent question asked on 23 May 2024 in Parliament, on behalf of Ruth
Langford, director of Nayri Niara regarding Aboriginal engagement in the kunanyi/ Mount Wellington
review.

The Tasmanian Government recognises the importance of kunanyi/Mount Wellington to Tasmanian
Aboriginal people. We are committed to working closely with Aboriginal people and representative
organisations as we develop a long-term vision for the mountain which respects and celebrates its
cultural and environmental significance.

Further information about how engagement will work during the review will be made available as
soon as possible.

Thank you raising these matters in Parliament, | trust this information is helpful.

Yours sincerely

A /M/)

Eric Abetz MP
Minister for Business, Industry and Resources



